[bookmark: _s4msmnq7xw1v][bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _uer2w7td596m]We are looking for Mystery Readers during March is Reading Month!!!
[bookmark: _wu2scrgx77df]A Mystery Reader can be a parent, guardian, relative, sibling, close friend, teacher, etc. who will share a favorite or well-liked children's book with the class. The role of the Mystery Reader is to remain anonymous until he/she enters the classroom on the designated reading day. The program is supposed to be a surprise, so even your own child cannot know that you will be reading to the class. Since our time is limited, we may only have 1-2 Mystery Readers per week. I would like to start this program as soon as possible for the month of March. I encourage you to join this exciting program and share your love of books with our children! Thanks for your enthusiasm!!! If you would like to be a Mystery Reader, please sign your name, phone number, and times you are available below and return this page to school as soon as possible.
[bookmark: _ve9km0v3341c]Name			 _____________________________________
[bookmark: _hn7f6a4e853o]Phone Number	 	_____________________________________

[bookmark: _2a7a4dc7x0b6]Day: Time(s):
Monday 		____________________________________
Tuesday 		____________________________________
Wednesday		 ____________________________________
Thursday		 ____________________________________
[bookmark: _h02i2dteisiu]Friday 		____________________________________
 *Please remember that we cannot have Mystery Readers during our lunch or daily special periods. (Lunch 12:17 – 12:56) Monday (10:28 – 11:13), Tuesday (11:15-12:05) Wednesday (2:00-2:45), Thursday (1:1:15-12:05) and Friday (9:30-10”10 & 2:00-2:45).
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